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July 21, 2020 
 
 
Brent D. Cagle 
Aviation Director 
Charlotte Douglas International Airport 
P.O. Box 19066 
Charlotte, NC 28219 
 
Dear Mr. Cagle,  
 
I am acknowledging receipt of the recommendations provided by the CLT Airport Community 
Roundtable (ACR) through the Charlotte Douglas International Airport on July 2, 2020.  I want 
to express appreciation to you and other airport leaders, along with the ACR membership, for the 
collective efforts made to formulate and reach agreement on this set of recommendations.   
 
The FAA is already working to arrange a strategy meeting to begin our review, and I understand 
both the airport and ACR are expecting feedback from the FAA prior to implementation.   As 
you know, the airspace around Charlotte is complex, and these arrivals and departure procedures 
are connected to other adjacent facility airspace.  It will take us some time to review the details 
of the recommendations so we can assess impacts and interdependencies, and project a timeline 
associated with our determinations.     
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Michael C. O’Harra 
Regional Administrator, Southern Region  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


